
 
 

CALL NEWS 

Mr. Kurt Nielsen has received a call from King of 

Kings in Maitland, FL to serve as 5th and 6th grade 

teacher, Athletic Director, and Technology 

coordinator. Miss Kari Tiarks received a call to teach 

5th and 6th grade at St. Peter's in Sturgeon Bay, WI. 

Please keep them in your prayers as they deliberate 

their calls. 

 

FVL SCHOOLS UPDATE 

Mount Olive Lutheran School is a member of FVL 

Schools. FVL Schools is the organization of over 20 

WELS schools in northeast Wisconsin that work 

collaboratively on curriculum study, development, 

and professional growth for teachers and leaders. 

FVL Schools is calling for an Executive Director to 

help each of our FVL Schools be healthy and 

thriving. We ask for God's continued blessings on 

our school partnerships!  

 

FINAL MIDWEEK ADVENT SERVICE 

Please join us for our last midweek Advent worship 

on Wednesday, December 13th. Enjoy a meal and 

fellowship before our 6pm worship.  

 

TOY DRIVE 

The Mount Olive Cheerleaders are spreading some 

Christmas cheer by hosting a “12 Days of 

Christmas" Toy Drive!!! Students are encouraged to 

bring a new, unwrapped toy to donate. Students may 

bring toy items to their classroom OR drop them in 

the School Office. The last day for donations will be 

this Tuesday, December 12. All toy donations will be 

given to Grand Chute Town Hall. The Mount Olive 

Cheerleaders will present their donation efforts on 

December 14th at the Jingle Bell Boulevard event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMPLOYER MATCH CHARITABLE GIFTS 

Many local companies provide matching grants for 

employees who make donations to K-12 schools. 

Contact your human resources department to see if 

your company matches gifts for its employees or go 

to www.doublethedonation.com. If you need 

additional help, contact our Finance office at 

finance.office@mountoliveappleton.com or  

920-739-9194. Thank you for your support! 

 

SKI BRULE 

Make sure to mark Friday, February 9th on your 

calendars for the Ski Brule trip.  

 

MUSTANGS ATHLETICS 

Congratulations to our A Girls and Boys Basketball 

teams for winning the Valley Classic tournament last 

weekend.  

Calendar Dates: 
 

• Friday, December 15: Ugly Sweater/Dress like 

a present day 

• Friday, December 15: Mount Olive home 

Basketball and Cheer games 

• Saturday, December 16: 1st-8th grade Christmas 

Service Practice from 8:30-10:00am at FVL 

• Saturday, December 16: PK/K Christmas 

Service at 3pm at Mount Olive 

• Wednesday, December 20: 

1st-8th grade Christmas Service at 6pm at FVL 

• Wednesday, January 3: School resumes 

• Friday, January 5: 

Mount Olive home Basketball and Cheer (prizes, 

giveaways, and contests are being planned for this 

evening) 
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